
Back to School Supply Drive:
Martin Law Dropoff Location
Martin Law is proud to support our own Maria Bermudez, Chair-
Elect of the Young Lawyers Division (YLD) with their Second
Annual Back to School Supply Drive.

Download the flyer here!

The Young Lawyers Division is proud to announce that it is
once again holding a Back to School Supply Drive to obtain
donations for students in economically challenged areas of the
city.  Through  Friday,  Aug.  22,  YLD  will  be  collecting
backpacks,  notebook  paper,  pens/pencils/highlighters,
notebooks, composition books, rulers, dictionaries, folders,
binders, pencil cases and anything else that might be useful
at  designated  donation  centers  across  Philadelphia.  All
supplies will be distributed to local schools and recreation
centers in Philadelphia.

Pictured: 2013 School Supply Drive was a great success!

Locations where donations are being accepted include:

Martin Law
1818 Market Street, 35th Floor

https://www.paworkinjury.com/blog/2014/08/back-to-school-supply-drive-martin-law-dropoff-location/
https://www.paworkinjury.com/blog/2014/08/back-to-school-supply-drive-martin-law-dropoff-location/


Philadelphia, PA 19103
Contact – Maria Bermudez,mbermudez@paworkinjury.com

Kolsby Gordon Robin Shore & Bezar
2000 Market Street, 28th Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Here are several of ways you can contribute to this very
worthy cause:

We are looking for additional drop off locations in
different areas of the city. If you agree to host a drop
off  location,  please  arrange  to  have  all  donations
brought to our central location site at 19th and Market
Streets on or before Friday, Aug. 22.
We need drivers to deliver supplies to various local
schools and recreation centers.
Spread  the  word  –  via  email,  fax,  phone,  flyer  –
whatever you prefer. We are accepting donations from
anyone willing to give!

For  more  information,  please  contact  Maria  Bermudez  at
215-587-8400.


